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Holy Family Weekly Newsletter 22.01.2021 

We follow in Jesus’ footsteps 

Holy Family Church 
 Fr Peter Draper 
Tel: 01772 725193 

 

Dear Parents 

We hope you and your families are fit and well as we approach the end of another week.  It’s really important for you and your children to keep in touch 

with school, especially as the great majority are working remotely at home.  Mr Gregory in Year four has held a zoom session with the children in his 

class this week, which was enjoyed by all!  This is something each teacher will now do over the coming weeks, as we know that the children will miss the 

contact they usually have with their friends. 

This week has been particularly interesting, as we have had an extremely constructive conversation with Ofsted about remote learning. 

 

THIS WEEK’S GOSPEL 

In Sunday’s Gospel as Jesus walks beside the Sea of Galilee, he sees fishermen working hard on their boats.  Jesus then asks Simon, John, James and 

Andrew to follow him, and they leave everything behind to become Jesus’ friends. 

 

 
 

A PRAYER FOR YOU TO ENJOY 

Dear Jesus 

You called ordinary people like fishermen to become your closest followers. 

Thank you for reminding us that you call all sorts of people, people just like me, to be your friends.  Amen 

 

REMOTE LEARNING 

Please do check out the Remote Learning page on the website where you will find our Remote learning Offer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Laptops 

Please email bursar@holy-family.lancs.sch.uk if your child requires a laptop for remote learning.  We have some donated laptops that we would like to 

distribute to families. 



 

  

Lancashire Adult Learning Free, Fun Online activities 

Lancashire Adult Learning are offering FREE, FUN, online family activities during the current lockdown.. They are also offering Home Schooling maths 

and English sessions for parents, and online accredited courses for parents.  Information attached 

Trainee Teacher 

Miss Hodgson will be on placement from next Monday in Year 2. She will be teaching key worker children in school and supporting remote learning. 

 

 


